

## **Dear Parents and Caregivers**

This is to inform you ahead of time about the Teacher Only Day on November 13 (Friday). The school will be closed during that day for the whole day as we were advised. However, Skids St Joseph's will be open to look after you children from 8am-6pm.

Kindly let us know if your child/ren will be with us during that day by Monday 9 November.

Fees will be \$50.00 for the whole day.

If your child is booked with us during that day, we will deduct whatever is the amount commensurate for you and charge you only with extra.

**For Private Families**; we will only charge you with extra hours if your child is booked that day.

For WINZ families; we will just do the change of circumstance for your children.

Kindly let us know as we need to know the numbers for staffing purposes. Thank you once again for your support.

If you have questions; let us know. Contact us at 022 473 0281 or email us at stjosephsonehunga@skids.co.nz

You may likewise go straight to <u>www.skids.co.nz</u> and search for Parent Login to enrol.